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The BIG DIG! 
We need as many volunteers as possible 
to help on FRIDAY 24 June. 
 
Grab your wellies, roll your sleeves up 
and come and help us in the forest area. 
 
Where: Christ Church Primary School SW9, 
Cancell Road, forest area  

When: Friday 24 June, 3.30-5pm 

 
There will be CAKE! 

 

 

More details soon…

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

You may have noticed some of our staff 
wearing green for Grenfell today to 
show support and to mark the 5th year 
anniversary of the Grenfell Tower 
disaster. Our thoughts and wishes are 
with the survivors, friends and family of 
those who lost their lives.

This week’s ATTENDANCE 

Maple Class (RECEPTION) = 92% 
Acacia (Y1) = 85% 

Mulberry (Y2) = 93% 
Willow (Y3) = 93% 

Elm (Y4) = 90% 
Cedar (Y5) = 94% 

Sycamore (Y6) = 93% 

Our weekly target is at least 98%!

Our youngest children in 
Oak class have also been 
showing their respect and 
have been talking about 
fire safety in their 
classroom.

Please remember not to use the car park gate if 
you are dropping off your children for breakfast 
club.  This gate is very busy in the morning with 
staff driving in to the car park and deliveries for 
the kitchen.  Please buzz at the main gate and we 
will let you in. Thank you.

SAFETY FIRST!
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